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Hello,  

 

I strongly oppose this measure. I moved to Oregon in 2017, and our vote by mail 

system quickly became one of my favorite things about my new home. Our system is 

a point of pride. It shows Oregon’s commitment to its residents by making voting 

accessible and inclusive. With vote by mail I have more opportunity to research 

candidates. There is a low rate of voter fraud in Oregon and I see no reason why our 

exemplary system needs to change. Thank you! 


